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Peasmarsh Periodical        

At Peasmarsh Memorial Hall 

Parish Council Meeting  
Tuesday 1st at 7.30pm - Peasmarsh residents are invited to attend  

Doctors Surgery 
Tuesday 1st from 11.30am to 12.30pm. To book an appointment contact Rye Medical Centre on 
01797 223333  Please note that due to low demand this will be the only surgery taking place in 
November  

Flower Arranging Group  
Wednesday 7th from 10 am to noon - Theme is 'Autumn Glow', so hopefully many glorious 
autumnal colours to make our arrangements.  Why not come along to have a chat & see what we 
get up to. Contact Deirdre Bull 07826723409 or 01797 230 208.  New members welcome -  

Hall of Crafts 
Sunday 13th from 10am to 3pm 
New and previous exhibitors will be there plus the usual snack bar - Why not come along to find 
that early Christmas present and browse without the crowds - Free entry 
 
Quiz Night   
Saturday 19th at 7.30pm 
Entry includes Ploughman's Supper and BYO drinks. All welcome either as teams or individuals to 
join a team - contact Sally on 01797 230359 for more details  

Film Club  
Peasmarsh Memorial Hall - Friday 11th at 7.30pm - Film is Before I Go To Sleep  
Regrettably only film club members can be admitted to this showing due to the terms of the film 
screening licence. If you'd like to become a member for only £20 per year for 10 films then contact 
Hilary on 01797 230205 for more details 

Attic and Collectors Fair 
Sunday 20th from 10am to 2pm. Refreshments available and admission is free  
 
Regular hall activities 
Brownies.   Mondays at 6.30pm (Term time only)  
Sing for Fun.  Wednesdays at 2pm 
Yoga .  Wednesday at 7.30pm 
Mothers and Toddlers .  Thursdays at 9.30am (Term time only)  
Zumba .  Thursdays at 7.30pm 
 

 
The Friends of Peasmarsh Parish Church invite you to a floral demonstration.'Christmas Flowers 
for your Home' by Joyce Pannell. In Peasmarsh Memorial Hall, on Saturday 5th November 2 - 
4pm. Entrance £6. including refreshments. The arrangements made by Joyce will be raffled. This 
promises to be an enjoyable & informative afternoon, so even if you are not a flower arranger, why 
not have a relaxing afternoon out. You may be inspired to have a go & surprise family & friends. 
Contact Deirdre Bull ln 07826723409 or 01797 230 208 for further information 

 



LITTER 
Now we no longer have the Village Society to 
clear up our litter for us our verges and 
pavements often look very unsightly with 
empty food containers flung from car 
windows, drinks cans, newspapers, chocolate 
wrappers and other nasty rubbish, even if the 
number of plastic bags has been considerably 
reduced. 
 It’s not a very pleasant job, but if we could all 
make an effort to clear up our own patches 
(outside the gate as well as inside) 
Peasmarsh would look a much prettier place. 

 

In the Village 
 

At the Pavilion.  Monday, October 31st. 4pm – 6 pm. 
Hallowe’en Event for children of all ages.  Trick or treat trail to collect tokens to exchange for 
goodies. Spooky hallowe’en challenges. Refreshments.  Fancy dress optional.  
Entry £2.50 includes a free hot dog and a drink 
 
At the Church. Sunday  October 30th. 5.00pm 
All Souls Candle Service at Peasmarsh 
All are welcome to come and remember their own loved ones who have died recently 
or long ago. If you wish to have them mentioned by name please contact Father 
John on 230226 or revd.john.burgess@gmail.com  
 
 
Sunday 13th November  REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 
 9.45 am Remembrance Service at Peasmarsh  
followed by 
11.00am Remembrance Service at Beckley 
 
Marsh Warblers at Peasmarsh Church 
19th November at 6.30pm 
 The Marsh Warblers will present “A Country Living”, Church and Village life in 
Georgian England told in music and reading.. Bar opens 6.00pm.  
The entertainment will be followed by a light supper.  
Tickets £10 from Audrey Dent, Tel: 230050; Jenny Als, Tel: 230324                                                                                                                     
or Anna Jury Tel: 230696. 
                                                                                                                
ADVENT TOY SERVICE at Beckley Church 
Sunday 27th November at 10.00am  
Children are invited to bring their new and/or outgrown toys to this 
family-friendly service.. 
The toys donated go to Demelza House which provides the best care 
and support for seriously ill babies, children, young people and their 
families, across East Sussex, Kent and South East London. 
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